
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
December 19, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Werner Gilliam 
Director of Planning and Development 
  and Planning Board Members 
Town of Kennebunkport 
6 Elm Street, P.O. Box 566 
Kennebunkport, Maine 04046 
 
 
 
 
RE: Proposed Minor Amended Subdivision Plan 
 Turbat’s Creek Preserve Condominium 
 
 
 
 
Dear Werner and Board Members: 
 
I wanted to follow up with a response regarding the subdivision question raised at the 
meeting on December 7, 2022.  Attorney Bruce Read has prepared the enclosed letter 
response that we trust will address the boards question regarding the proposed 
amendment to the Turbat’s Creek Preserve subdivision to include the parcel owned by 
Kenan Sahin.  Bruce Read will be present at the meeting to respond to any additional 
questions. 
 
In addition, enclosed is a revised subdivision plan that updates the net density 
calculations that were inadvertently missed on the previous submission.  The original 
net density permitted 9 lots or units, the updated density with inclusion of the Sahin 
parcel would permit 11 lots or units.  The addition of the Sahin parcel brings the total 
number of units to 8 of which only 6 are developed and 2 have conservation easements 
restricting development. 
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Enclosed for your review are the following: 
 

• Revised Subdivision Plan 

• Letter prepared by Attorney Bruce Read 
 
We look forward to the opportunity to meet with you and the Planning Board at your 
January 4, 2023, public hearing to further discuss the application. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mitchell & Associates  
Robert B. Metcalf, Principal 
Maine Licensed Landscape Architect 
 

Enclosure 
 
cc: Kenan Sahin 
 Bruce Read 
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